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 Phone:  
 

May 6, 2022 

 

        

Ms. Melanie Bachman     

Acting Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

Ten Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

 

 

Subject: Petition 1504  

Small Cell Wireless Telecommunication Facility  

Town of Orange 

 

  The Department of Transportation has reviewed the above-mentioned Petition and 

has no comments. 

 

  Should you have any further questions, please contact, Ms. Latoya Smith, Utility 

Engineer (Utilities), at Latoya.Smith@ct.gov. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

      Andrzej Mysliwiec 

Transportation Supervising Engineer 

Bureau of Engineering and Construction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Latoya Smith:ls 

bcc: Scott P. Hill 

Rabih Barakat-Leo Fontaine-Andrzej Mysliwiec-Derek Brown-Latoya Smith  

James Chupas- Andrew Morrill-Frederick Di Nardi  

Christine Xenelis- Raquel Ocasi 
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